
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: John Kieley <johnkieley574@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 12:47 PM 
Subject: ZBA 
To: <boo@steppingstoneseventcenter.com>, Alec McDaniel 
<Alec@steppingstoneseventcenter.com> 
Cc: John Kieley <johnkieley574@gmail.com>, Mary Beth Ayvazian 
<MB@ayvazianlaw.com>, Deb DeIeso <ddeieso@hotmail.com>, Cromwell Gail P. 
<gpiersoncromwell@gmail.com>, Greg Robidoux <gregr@edgewoodsolutions.com>, 
Bill Ezell <wje@quackers.net>, dmsharling <dmsharling@myfairpoint.net>, Board 
Assistant <boardassistant@templenh.org> 
 
 
Boo and Alec, 
 
I just confirmed with Carole that we have not received any applications for variances so 
do not now have time to take all the required steps to conduct a hearing on any 
variance on June 22. 
 
Note that the hearing on the Special Exception application will continue on June 22 and 
is now required to be held in person. It will be in the main room at Temple Town Hall. 
 
If you plan to submit any new information for the June 22 hearing, it would be very 
helpful to have that far enough in advance to allow the Board to review it. 
 
If you have any questions just let me know. 
 
John 
 


